
Eid’ul Adha Message 
 
 

Greetings to the Muslim Community 
Assalaam Alaikum 

Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatoh. 
 
 

On this Joyous and Wonderful 
Occasion of Eid’ul Adha 

 
 

On behalf of The Federation of Islamic 
Associations of New Zealand 

I am pleased to extend my Heartiest 
greetings to the Muslim Community 

A Very Happy and Blessed Eid’ul Adha 
 

May Allah Azzawajal accept the Hajj of all 
Brothers and Sisters who have successfully 

completed their Hajj 
and 

Our Qurbani, Prayers and Supplications 
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And bless us with His Mercy and 
Endless Bounty in this life and the 

Hereafter. 

 

A’meen 

EID’UL ADHA MUBARAK 
 
 

 

DR ANWAR GHANI 

President Of Fianz 
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